

May 2023

Dear Colleague

National Professional Qualifications (NPQs)

Once again, The Collegiate Trust (TCT) is delighted to be a delivery partner for the new and reformed NPQs for UCL Institute of Education. We have a strong record of collaboration and delivering NPQs for UCL in Croydon and West Sussex, developing great leaders in our own schools and beyond. The NPQs are designed to provide quality CPD and a golden thread of development from the Early Career Framework.

At this time, we are inviting applications for:

- National Professional Qualification for Headship (NPQH): for school leaders who are, or want to be, a
 headteacher or head of school.
- National Professional Qualification for Senior Leadership (NPQSL): for school leaders who are, or are aspiring to be, a senior leader with cross-school responsibilities.

The cost of these programmes is fully funded, subject to the specified criteria. For further details, please go to: <u>National</u> professional qualifications (NPQs) - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

How to apply:

To apply, please visit the <u>DfE NPQ Registration Service</u> and choose UCL as your provider. All applications must be submitted by the end of Summer Term 2023. Programmes will begin in Autumn Term 2023. Further information, together with a flyer on each NPQ, can be found on our website at: <u>www.tct-academies.org/work-with-us/NPQs</u>

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any additional information or support at: linda.harvey@tct-academies.org.

Yours sincerely

Soumick Dey

Chief Executive Officer (CEO)

Registered Office: The Collegiate Trust

A: Honister Heights Purley Surrey CR8 1EX

T: 03300 100 701

E: <u>admin@tct-academies.org</u>
W: <u>www.tct-academies.org</u>